
 

 

 

 

Early Career and Student Committee Plan 

 

2021 - 2022 Program Year 

 
Objective 

 

The primary objective for the Early Career and Student Committee in the upcoming year is to 

promote, build, and improve the skills necessary for new professionals to be successful in the 

public finances sector. In order to offer early career individuals every opportunity to excel, we 

will work establish a solid support structure and strong career networks. The AGA: Atlanta 

Chapter will strive to accomplish this objective by providing support, guidance, and resources 

to its members and non-members, and encouraging active engagement in the organization.   
 

2021-2022 Goals 
 

Goals for the upcoming year will involve developing, guiding, and mentoring those individuals 

about to start and who have recently started their careers in public finance and governance.  The 

committee would like to provide the opportunity for select students to become involved in the 

organization.  It would also like to establish a sound support system via a mentorship program.  

Additionally, it will be the goal of the committee to extend the voice and reach of the Atlanta 

Chapter to outside events, such as career fairs, if possible, during the pandemic.:     

 

• Submit Early Career Plan to RVP, SVPRS and National Office by 7/30//2021 

• Pay for a two (2) Early Career or Student membership in AGA 

• Set up an Early Career Mentor program (if possible) – Pandemic related. 

• Early career member serves as part of the Chapter Executive Committee 

• Early Career member submits an article to the chapter newsletter 


